| urge you to vote NO on HB 2389.

I have lived in Oregon since 1992. My family is supported by the timber industry. Rural Oregonian's have suffered enough from bad
policy aimed at the timber Industry. Now is not the time to pile on more taxes, when we just endured last year's devastating wildfires
and now a devastating ice storm. Both events hurting the timber industry and the families supported by it!

Again, now is not the time to add a new tax to already struggling rural communities.

Vote NO on this new tax

Thank you for the opportunity to submit my opposition of this bill.
Amber Doss



